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NEWS RELEASE 
        

 

The Women’s Foundation of Colorado Announces  
New Hire of Development Manager 

 

DENVER, COLO. (December 17, 2013) — The Women’s Foundation of Colorado, a Denver-based 
nonprofit focused on building resources and leading change so that every woman and girl in 
Colorado reaches her full potential, announces the addition of Lindsay Christopher as its 
Development Manager.   
 
Christopher brings with her more than five years of nonprofit fundraising experience and most 
recently was employed as Development Manager for Humane Society of Boulder Valley. She is 
passionate about her community and social justice, with experience overseeing fundraising 
programs and databases for nonprofits. 
 
She also serves on the local Board of Directors for Young Nonprofit Professionals Network (YNPN) 
of Denver and co-chairs its Fund Development Committee.   Christopher received her 
undergraduate degree from the University of Colorado - Boulder.              
 
About The Women’s Foundation of Colorado  
The mission of The Women’s Foundation of Colorado is to build resources and lead change so that 
every woman and girl in Colorado achieves her full potential.  We are committed to boldly leading 
systemic change to advance economic opportunity for all women and girls in Colorado; using 
research to build knowledge and guide action; building philanthropy that supports and champions 
women and girls in Colorado; demonstrating and promoting inclusiveness and commitment to a 
diversity of people, partners and ideas; and creating strategic partnerships through the state to 
service our mission.  For more information, visit www.wfco.org or call 303-285-2960. 
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